
From: Adam Messenger
Sent: 12/04/2024 9:54:57 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox; Therese Edwell

Subject: TRIMMED: Objection - 
1102 Barrenjoey Road

To Whom it May Concern

I write to express my objection to the proposed development at 1102 Barrenjoey Road Palm
Beach.I strongly feel this development is not in the best interests of the local residents and is
not in line with the village-like atmosphere we all like and love about living in Palm Beach.

Adam Messenger
1126 Barrenjoey Rd
Palm Beach




